You're invited...

Special 1st Ward & 4th Ward Meeting Tuesday, June 7, 2016 7:00 P.M. to 9:00 P.M. Evanston Public Library 1703 Orrington Avenue

Fountain Square Renovation Project

As part of a joint 1st Ward and 4th Ward Meeting, Aldermen Fiske and Wilson along with City of Evanston staff will host a public meeting on Tuesday, June 7, 2016 in the Community Meeting Room of the Evanston Public Library to present the preferred design for planned improvements at Fountain Square.

Presentation and Discussion: 7:00 P.M. to 9:00 P.M.



Consultants Christopher B. Burke Engineering, Teska Associates and City of Evanston staff will present the following:

- Preferred plan
- Furnishing and product options
- Next steps

The goal is to receive community input in order to finalize the preferred design.

